
Greetings, 

The Funding Fee Payment System (FFPS) is now operational and the issue has been 
resolved. VA Loan Guaranty Service (Central Office) will correct erroneous calculations 
on the affected loans – no action is required. The loans in question have been identified 
and will be resolved by 5:00 EST on Thursday, October 6, 2016. We apologize for any 
confusion or delays this might have caused. 

  

Sincerely, 

Loan Guaranty Service 
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